From: Brown,Stacey

To: * City Clerk; Thompson, Timothy; Hill, Karen
Cc: akribos@myfairpoint.net

Subject: Parking on School Street

Date: Monday, February 17, 2025 10:26:44 AM

Good morning,

I’'m following up on a neighborhood concern regarding parking on School Street. The residents on the section of
School Street that is south of Liberty Street continue to experience problems with trash pickup and plowing due to
the parked cars on both sides of the street.

This morning one resident shared that he had spoken to a City plow guy who told him he can’t do his job because of
all the parked cars. A privately contracted plow truck driver was unable to plow driveways because student vehicles
were so closely parked as to make the driveway too narrow to clear with his plow blade. The residents in this
neighborhood do not understand why there is no parking on streets that are closer to the high school, but parking on
both sides of the street on their block.

Can we include this item on the agenda for Traffic Operations Committee, Parking, and possibly TPAC?
Thank you very much!

Respectfully,
Stacey

Stacey Brown

City Councilor, Ward 5
603 717-1350
Stacey4Concord.com
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